
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
21 April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees of The Priory Learning Trust (TPLT), I would like to inform you that Nathan 
Jenkins, our Chief Executive Officer, has made the decision to step down from the role of CEO at TPLT.  
 
Whilst enjoying many aspects of the role, Nathan has decided that working in a more direct way with students 
and staff, supporting great outcomes and experiences for young people is something he has deeply missed. 
For this reason, he will be returning to a Headship role. 
 
Nathan will be leaving his role of CEO at the end of this academic year on 31st August 2023. Whilst this 
decision is of course one of disappointment, as often is the way when losing a leader of an organisation, 
Nathan’s decision is also one that we support and understand.  
 
This letter to you is one of the first in our steps to notify all key stakeholders who will be impacted by this 
announcement. We will provide news of any appointment as soon as we are able, and we will involve members 
of the Trust to support us with this. 
 
It is important to close this letter to you with the acknowledgement of the strong strategic leadership, central 
team and school leadership teams built into the Trust and one which we have every confidence will continue 
to focus on the right priorities to ensure our students and staff do not feel any sense of loss of support or 
direction, and together with the Board we will support the transition of Nathan’s exit. 
 
Finally, we thank Nathan for all of his support and wish him all the best in his new role.   
 
As always, thank you for your great support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Katie Dominy 
Chair of the Board of Trustees 
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